KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

Assistant Superintendent
Dave Jones

148 North Binkley Street Soldotna, Alaska 99669-7553
Phone (907)714-8888 Fax (907) 262-5867
Email: davejones@kpbsd.k12.ak.us

September 14, 2015

Craig Chapman, Director of Finance

Kenai Peninsula Borough

144 N. Binkley

Soldotna, AK 99669

Re: Redirection of Funds remaining from Ordinance 2011-19-78

Dear Craig,

The School District has been notified that the projects originally funded from the $150,000
appropriated under Ordinance 2011-19-78 have been completed as revised and there are
funds remaining in the amount of $62,138.59. Borough Maintenance has confirmed that
there are existing portables in need of repairs and upgrades at K-Beach, Mountain View
and Sterling Elementary, Razdolna, Voznesenka and Soldotna Prep School.

Please consider this letter the district’s request to redirect the remainder of these funds to
repair and upgrade the portables at the above-mentioned schools.

We appreciate the borough’s assistance in making these upgrades and repairs.

Sincerely,

T fo

Dave Jones

cc: Scott Griebel, KPB Maintenance Department
Julie Cisco, KPBSD Planning and Operations
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